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Thank you to all parents and carers that joined us for our Nativity performance and our craft 

morning. The children worked so hard to learn all their songs and moves and it was lovely to see 

them share that with you. It was also great to see so many of you at our Christmas Craft 

morning last Friday!  

This week we will be continuing our Christmas fun! We will be learning about the Christmas story 

and making some Christmas crafts. We will be taking part in the Rudolph Run on Friday so don’t 

forget to send in your sponsor forms, we will upload pictures to Tapestry. 

Our learning... 

This terms topic- Winter Wonderland 

Book Focus- Nativity Story 

Rhyme of the week- Hey Diddle Diddle   

Maths focus – knowing and understanding the 

last number we reach is the amount. 

 

Home Learning... 

Can you tell the Nativity story in your own 

words? 

 

Practice writing your name, take a picture and 

share it on Tapestry! 

Don’t Forget.... 

• Christmas Party- on Tuesday 19th December we will be having our Christmas party. Children 

can attend school in their party clothes and bring a donation of food or drink. We will put a 

sign-up sheet for donations on the class noticeboard. Please put your name next to the item 

you wish to donate so that we do not have too much of the same.  

• Pyjama Day- On Thursday 21st December children may come to school in their pyjamas to 

celebrate the end of term. This is an EYFS event- older siblings in years 1-6 will need to wear 

their school uniform to school as normal. 

• Absence- Please contact the school office before 9am if your child is going to be absent. If 

your child if absent please continue to check your Tapestry account as we upload information 

that you may need to know for when they return to school.  

• Wellington boots- Please send in a named pair of wellington boots to keep at school so the 

children can continue to explore the outside area now the weather is changing. 

• Shopping list- As we are coming to the end of the term we are staring to run low on some of 

our shopping list items. Thank you to all that have donated though out the year, we appreciate 

all donations.  

 

Have a great week! 

Ms Webber & Ms Dawson 

---------------------------- 

-------------------------- 

Dates for your diary: 

• Tuesday 12th December- Nativ-Arty entries into school 

• Wednesday 13th December- Christmas Jumper Day 

• Friday 15th December- Rudolph Run  

• Tuesday 19th December- Christmas Party  

• Thursday 21st December- Pyjama Day 

• Friday 22nd December - Monday 8th January- Christmas Holidays 

• Monday 8th January- INSET day (school closed) 

 


